
Michigan Club Food Drive 

 

As we near the end of our winter together, it is time to fill the shelves of the Food Pantry 
at Island Church. 

Please scour your cupboards and bring non-perishable food items and paper products 
to our gathering on Thursday, February 20. There will be a designated spot in which to 
place your donations.  

All donations are accepted and appreciated.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 


